From: Chris Rose

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov

Cc: lisa.mangat@parks.ca.gov; mat.fuzie@parks.ca.gov; john.ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org;
lim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: save the dunes

Date: Saturday, March 17, 2018 6:39:24 PM

To whom it may concern,

| have been enjoying the Oceano Dunes since 1992 when | was in high school. It has been something
| have shared with my friends and family for many years. To see the dunes reduced is sad. The more
it is restricted, the less income is available for the surrounding business’. |, as with many, don’t
believe that the particulates are created by OHV’s. | have sat many of nights and watched the wind
from the Ocean blow sand for hours on end. It has nothing to do with OHV’s. Please stop listening to
the surrounding homeowners that have nothing more to do than to complain about the dust. If
those people hate it so much then they should move.

Thank you,

Chris Rose

Quincy, CA

530-283-2540
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